
 

 

 First Baptist Church Regina Town Hall Meeting – Sunday, October 24, 2021 

When: Immediately following the morning worship service 
Where: In the sanctuary 
 
Our goal will be to take some time to process together our current transition in music 
leadership. The Music Futures Committee will be keeping notes on what is shared. We 
will pose a few questions and facilitate conversation as we continue to move toward a 
clearer, shared picture of the direction our music ministry could take now. 
 
At the meeting, we will break into smaller groups and then re-gather to listen to one 
another and to the Holy Spirit. Our discussion will be around the following three groups 
of questions:  

 
What has been wonderful? 
Can you think of a time that our music ministered especially to you? What are one or 
two of our strengths in music and worship? What is one thing you want to see continue 
in our music ministries and worship services?  
 
Do you wonder if something could be different? 
Is there something new that you would like to try? Is there something you would like to 
leave behind?  
 
How could our music ministry continue to grow as a means of outreach? 
How do you see the choir/music ministry caring for our community? How could it be 
outreach? Is there some new way we might minister to our neighbours or our city 
through music? Is there some way we might minister to the music community in 
Regina? 
 
Each person’s views are important. Please come prepared to share your thoughts on 
these questions. 


